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House of Assembly election dates announced 

His Excellency the Governor today advised the Electoral Commissioner that, on the 

advice of the Premier, he has agreed to prorogue the Parliament and to dissolve the 

House of Assembly on 12 February 2014, to enable a general election for the House 

of Assembly to be held on 15 March 2014. 

His Excellency has agreed to the following election calendar — 

Issue of writs and close of electoral rolls ...... 6 pm Wednesday 19 February 2014 

Close of nominations ..................................... 12 noon Thursday 27 February 2014 

Announcement of nominations  ................... 12 noon Friday 28 February 2014 

Polling day ..................................................... 8 am - 6 pm Saturday 15 March 2014 

Electors are reminded to ensure that their electoral enrolment is up-to-date — this 

includes those who have changed their name or address or have not yet enrolled.  

Electors wishing to check their enrolment details are welcome to contact their local 

electoral office on 13 23 26. 

Enrolment forms can be obtained from any post office or electoral office, or can be 

accessed on-line from our website www.tec.tas.gov.au. 

Enrolment and voting are compulsory. 

ENDS — 4:00 PM  Thursday 16 January 2014 
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